

Dear HGF Member,

Summer holidays will start soon, or have already started for some. Today we still would like to share some points for your attention:

HGF Autumn Workshop & General Assembly

Due to the consequences of the COVID-epidemic the HGF Board foresees a problem in organising a physical workshop in autumn. Therefore we decided to organise a **virtual meeting starting Nov. 5, 2020 afternoon** and **ending Nov. 6, 2020 noon.** Please save the date!

Any ideas for contributing to the program are warmly welcome, please just get in contact!

Good Food Makers

Fall 2020 applications are open now and we wanted you to be one of the first ones to know about it!

Good Food Makers is a unique opportunity for food and agtech innovators to collaborate with BLU1877, Barilla's venture arm. Companies selected for the flexible, primarily-remote, 8-week program will have the opportunity to collaborate one-on-one with Barilla's team to solve immediate business challenges. **Applications are due by August 8, 2020!** For more information follow the given links.

Next HGF Webinar

The next free **HGF Webinar on "Personalisation of Grain Consumption"** is planned for Wed, **September 16, 2020 afternoon**. Speakers will be **Kati Hanhineva** - University of Turku,

Ville Koistinen - Universtiy of Eastern Finland/University of Turku and **Rikard Landberg** - Chalmers University. A separate invitation with all further details will follow soon!

News to Share?

If you have any news to share with your HGF co-members, please let us know. We are happy to publish any interesting developments on cereals and health in our monthly newsletter.

Enjoy your safe summer holidays and take care! On behalf of Healthgrain Forum Nesli Sözer & Jan de Vries

Legal notice: <u>Healthgrain Forum</u>, 2020

You are receiving this newsletter as part of your organisation's Healthgrain Forum membership or you opted in via our website.

If you wish to unsubscribe, contact office@healthgrain.org